
Alexandra Street, Wigan 

Newtown, WN5 9DS 

 

 

Headteacher Mrs K Ferguson 

St Mark’s C.E. Primary School 
& Little Lions’ Nursery 

 
 

 

T: 01942 748618 

E: Enquiries@admin.saintmarks.wigan.sch.uk 
 

 www.saintmarks.wigan.sch.uk 

Newsletter: 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It has been another very productive week at St Mark’s this week, with lots of amazing 
learning taking place throughout school.  
 
This week the children have been continuing on with their class readers in English. Years 1 
and 2 have been focusing their learning around ‘The Tempest’ by William Shakespeare; 
Years 3 and 4 have been continuing on their journey around Narnia; Years 5 and 6 have 
started exploring the novel ‘Holes.’ It has been lovely hearing the passion the children have 
when talking about their class reader. Feel free to have a chat with your child about their 
favourite part of the story, the most important character, or how the story is similar to 
another story they have read.  
 
On Tuesday, the Reception children had an absolutely fantastic trip to Smithill’s Farm in 
Bolton. The children got to feed the animals, learn about how to care for them and there 
was even time for a quick ride on the farm’s tractor. A huge thank you to all the volunteers 
that came along to support the trip, we really appreciate your continued and endless 
support. The children had a brilliant time, filled with lots of new learning experiences.  
 
Please ensure that you return your Parent Consultation evening forms to your child’s class 
teacher. These appointments will give you chance to discuss your child’s progress and next 
steps, both academically and pastorally. This is the perfect opportunity to ask any questions 
you may have regarding your child’s education.  
  
Have a lovely and safe weekend!  
Mrs K Ferguson 
Headteacher  

Dates for Diaries: 

Wednesday 27th March   All  Parent Consultations 

Monday 25th March  2.30 pm Year 1 + 2  CFL Afternoon  

Tuesday 26th March  2.30 pm Year 3 + 4 CFL Afternoon  

Wednesday 27th March  2.30 pm Reception CFL Afternoon 

Thursday 28th March  2.30 pm  Year 5 + 6 CFL Afternoon 

Friday 29th March  PM All Mother’s Day Celebration  

Tuesday 2nd April  After School  All FOSM Easter Disco 

Wednesday 3rd April After School All Parent Programme (more details to follow) 

Friday 5th April  All Easter Activity  

TERM ENDS 5TH APRIL - RETURN ON WEDNESDAY 24TH APRIL 

 


